
 

2018 Allegany County Fair has been dedicated to: 

George and Dawn Santangelo 

          They have been lifelong participants in the Allegany County Fair. 

          Dawn showed as a youth exhibitor by helping with relative’s sheep and dairy      
 cattle. 

           They have encouraged their own children and grandchildren, as well as      
 other  relatives, to participate in the youth shows at the Allegany County 
 Fair. 

          They have exhibited their own beef cattle with the help of friends and family. 

          They have volunteered with the Cuba Gold Diggers 4-H club (Dawn is the 
 current club leader), where numerous youth have participated in many 
 aspects of showing and exhibiting projects and displays 

          George has volunteered as Swine Superintendent and Dawn had 
 volunteered as the Open Dairy Superintendent 

           Actively contribute to the care and uptake of buildings around the 
 fairgrounds for the past two decades. 

           They have been instrumental in the construction of several building  projects 
 around the fair. Most notably the construction of the Small Animal Livestock 
 Barn between the Livestock show arena and the Livestock Barn. 

          George has been on the Fair Board as the Grounds, Maintenance, and 
 Buildings Director since 2014.  Both Dawn and George have been regular 
 attendees for several years prior. 

 


